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The Secretary of State for External Aﬁairs to the Chargé d’Affaires a.i.
: of the United States Embassy in Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
No. 156

The Secretary of State for External Affairs presents his compliments to the
Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of the United States of America and has the honour to
refer to his Note No. 74 of September 19 in which the approval of the Canadian
Government is sought for the installation of a TACAN facility at Cape Dyer.

The Secretary of State for External Affairs is pleased to inform the Chargé
d’Affaires a.i. that the Canadian Government is agreeable to the installation of
this additional TACAN facility in accordance with the terms of his Note.

The Secretary of State for External Affairs further concurs in the proposal
that the Note of the Chargé d’Affaires a.i. and this reply shall constitute an
agreement between our two governments on this matter effective this date.

H. C. GREEN

Ottawa, September 23, 1961.




